
Getting things done – Ford’s Lane
#dundeewestend
We recently received complaints from residents about the poor quality of
reinstatement of the setts on the Ford’s Lane path, following City Fibre
installation. See below :
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We therefore raised this with the council officer who is kindly dealing with
liaison with City Fibre and have since been given the following reassurance :

“City Fibre will carry out a thorough inspection of this area and identify
any defects. A member from my team inspected and has informed me the section
of cobbles has been grouted.”
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